
 SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Address: 140 Walnut Street, Weirton, WV 26062     

Phone: 304-748-6710       Web site: stpaulcommunity.net 
Prayer Line:    304-748-4245   &  304-564-3114 

Pastor:  Rev. Larry W. Dorsch     E-mail: lwdorsch@comcast.net 
Associate Pastor:  Rev. Joseph M. Konikattil  

  SEPTEMBER 17, 2017—  TWENTY FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 



 
IF YOU OR A FAMILY MEMBER IS HOSPITALIZED… 

By and large the only way our pastors and ministers of Eucharist will know about it is if someone 
calls the parish office and lets us know!  Because of privacy laws the hospital cannot call 
churches to tell us who is there unless the patient upon admission or upon specific request tells 
the staff they are Catholic  and to which parish they belong.  
  
 AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWAL: HAVE YOU SIGNED UP YET? 
You can help the parish rely on your support contribution by signing up to have it taken from 
your bank account automatically each week or month.  Whether you are at mass or on vacation, 
your support will reliably flow into the parish account.  Sign up forms are in the back of church or 
call Tina in the parish office for more information. 
 
 

On Being a Catholic 
We will soon be starting a new session of discussions for those interested in knowing more 

about our Catholic faith.  These discussions are for anyone who is ready to join our community 
or those who simply want to know more about us.  Those who are interested should call the  

parish office to schedule a time for a conversation with Fr. Larry prior to the start of the formal 
discussions.  If you know someone who might be interested, please talk to them and encourage 

them to call! 

 

This week:  Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sirach 27:30-28:7 Romans 14:7-9   Matthew 18:21-35 

Background:  Again Peter takes center stage with a question about how often he should 

forgive.  Jesus’  parable in response leaves no doubt that our forgiveness of each other takes its 

lead from God’s forgiveness of ourselves.  The king wrote off the whole debt of his servant but 

that same servant could not be even 

somewhat compassionate to his fellow 

servant who owed him a mere fraction of 

what he himself had been forgiven.  Why is 

it we cannot forgive a little when we have 

been forgiven so much? 

    

Next Week:  Twenty-Fifth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

Isaiah 55:6-9 Philippians 1:20c-24,27a

 Matthew 20:1-16a 

Adult bible study gathers on Tuesday evenings 
in the office Conference Room at 6:30 pm. 



LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR SEPTEMBER 23-24 
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Communion 
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Saturday 

Sept 23 

5:00 
pm 

 

 

 

Larry Perrone 
 

Mary Ann 
Petrelle 
 

Lawrence 
Pearce 

David Parker  

Kristina Lesho Rebecca 
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Irene Canala 
 

Carolyn 
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Florence 
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Ron Panko 
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Sept 24 

8:30 am 
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11:00 am 

 

Cynthia 
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Perkins 
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Mia Valero 
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Suzanne 
Tennant 
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Mastrantoni 

Michael 
Cucarese 

 

 

 

 

 

TWO PRIESTS AND DAILY MASS 

Now that we have two priests on the parish staff, we will be able to have the 8:00 am mass on 
Wednesdays when there is also a school mass at 9:30 am and when there is a funeral mass at 
10:00 am.  We hope this will be more convenient for those who regularly participate in the 8 
am mass. 

OUR FORTY YEAR OLD CHURCH HEATING SYSTEM HAS   
GIVEN UP THE GHOST! 

The heating system that provided warmth in the church since the 
building was built in 1972 has finally died and must be replaced.  

With Bishop Bransfield and the Diocesan Building Advisor’s advice, 
we have contracted with Tudi Mechanical Engineering (the same 

company who recently replaced the systems in our school) to install 
a new heating and cooling unit in the church. Since the cooling sys-

tem was nearing the end of its expected life, we included it in the 
project.  The total cost of this project will be about $57,000. 

 

Removal of the old system and installation of the new will begin on 
Monday and Tudi assures us they will work as quickly as possible to have our new heating and 
cooling in place by the end of the month.  Until then, we will not have heat or air conditioning in 

the church: let us pray for moderate weather for the next two weeks! 

 

The Parish Finance Council has discussed how to pay for this unexpected and large expense.  
With what we currently have in our Renovation Account (money saved from the monthly enve-
lope, from CD interest, etc) we have $24,000;  we have had repayment of a $10,000 loan we 
made to St. Paul Cemetery; and we are expecting a gift of about $5,000.   Thus, we will have 
on hand $39,000 of the $56,700 required.  The Bishop has offered us a diocesan loan for the 

remaining $17,700 which we hope to pay off with funds that come in through the monthly            
renovation envelopes.   This expense will not totally deplete our cash on hand.  We also have 
$24,000 in a CD that is set aside for contingencies.  The Finance Council wants to hold on to 

this just in case there is some other emergency. 

CHROMEBOOK REQUEST 

Many thanks to all those who were able to assist in paying for the 
Chrome Books for students in St. Paul Grade School.  Thus far we 

have been able to purchase 22 of the 80 computers needed for 
the school.  We are especially grateful to the Holy Name Society 

of St. Paul Parish for a donation of $2,500 toward this project.  
Anyone else who would like to buy a ChromeBook for $225 or 

make a donation toward the purchase of one, there are envelopes 
on the table in the back of church.  You may also simply put 

money in an envelope marked “ChromeBook Purchase Fund” and 
place it in the Sunday collection. 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fmedia%2Fimage.php%3Fserial%3D85765949&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftrademarks.justia.com%2Fbrowse-by-serial-number%2F85%2F76%2F59%2F&docid=oVoaDAutRKX1XM&tbnid=miDYMKSkh_NgRM%3A&vet=1&


PRAY FOR OUR SICK MEMBERS :  Golden Oaks -Theresa Petroski                      
Country Club  Manor - Frances  Oliver  Weirton Geriatrics - Inez Oliver, Elsie 
Saleh, Dr. Ray Greco,  Mary Valko, David Miller, Virginia Guzzetta                          
Laurels: Ellen Gareis, Kathy Culler 
Carriage Inn—Mildred Ragan 
Brightwood - Vita Rice  Wyngate—Virginia Yoklic   
Chris Dorich, 71 Darlingron Rd. Room 141, Beaver Falls, PA 15010 

 

Registration for Family Faith Formation will be on September 10th from 9:40-10:50.         
Registration will be held upstairs from the parish office, where classes are normally held. 
Classes are set to begin September 17th at 9:40-10:50.  If you have any questions,             
please call Christy Valero at 740-284-0133 or email christyvalero@comcast.net.  
 
Help for Flood Victims from Hurricane Harvey: 
Bishop Bransfield has set this weekend of 16 & 17 September for the Diocese of             
Wheeling-Charleston to take up a special collection to assist the victims of  this                 
devastating national disaster.  Let us also remember to hold the victims and the                                 
first  responders in our prayer during these critical days. 

 

A note from St. Paul Cemetery staff: 

All rose bushes and shrubs must be removed from graves immediately.   

They are not permitted in St. Paul Cemetery  

  ST. PAUL’S CHRISTIAN MOTHERS, AUTUMN GLORY CARD PARTY               
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2017  AT 2 PM 

  ST. PAUL CAFETERIA,   $10.00 
All Christian Mothers are asked to turn in their raffle tickets. 
For table reservations, please call Dee Krinock 304-723-5755 

 
Christian Mothers meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 20th at  6 pm in 
the school cafeteria. All members are asked to attend.  Final  arrangements for the 
card party will be discussed. 

 

West Virginia Catholic Sharing: Our Parish has met over half way mark  (58%) of the 
parish goal.  We sincerely thank the 76 families who have participated  

Breadbasket: This month we are asked to donate spaghetti noodles and sauce. 

Table of Hope:  This month our parish is asked to volunteer at the Table of Hope on 
Friday, September 22nd. Please sign up in the back of the church. 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 

Saturday 
September 16 

4:15 pm 
5:00 pm  

Confessions                                  
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ7ÉÌÌÉÁÍ 7ÈÉÔÅɊ 

 

Sunday 
September 17 
24th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

8:30 am  
9:40 am  

11:00 am  
6:00 pm  
7:00 pm  

Sunday Eucharist ɉ *ÏÈÎ "ÒÕÎɊ 
Family Faith Formation Classes begin 
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ 6ÉÃÔÏÒ !Ȣ 'ÒÅÃÏɊ 
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ &ÏÒ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

 

Monday 
September 18 

8:00 am 
6:00 pm 

Weekday Eucharist: ɉ%ÌÌÉÎÏÒÁ #ÁÇÎÁɊ 
Never Alone in lower church 

 

Tuesday 
September 19 

8:00 am 
6:30 pm 

Weekday Eucharist  ɉ-ÁÒÉÏ #ÏÌÁÎÔÏÎÉÏɊ 
Weekly Word 

 

Wednesday 
September 20 

 

8:00 am 
9:30 am 
5:45 pm 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm  

Weekday Liturgy ɉ&ÏÒ !ÌÌ ÏÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
School Mass   
Voices of Hope Rehearsal 
Christian Mothers Exec. Board Meeting in cafeteria 
Adult Choir 

 

Thursday 
September 21 

     8:00 am 
     2:30 pm 

Weekday Eucharist: ɉ%ÕÇÅÎÅ ,Á"ÕÔÉÓɊ 
St Paul School Choir Practice 

 

Friday 
September 22 

8:00 am 
 

Weekday Eucharist: ɉ4ÅÒÒÉ -ÁÒÉÎÏɊ  

Saturday 
September 23 

4:15 pm 
5:00 pm  

Confessions                                  
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ'ÅÏÒÇÅ *Ȣ #ÈÁÒÎÉÅɊ 

 

Sunday 
September 24 
25th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

8:30 am  
9:40 am  

11:00 am  
2:00 pm  
6:00 pm  
7:00 pm  

Sunday Eucharist ɉ 3ÈÉÒÌÅÙ 'ÕÒÒÅÒÁɊ 
Family Faith Formation Classes begin 
Sunday Eucharist:  ɉ !ÌÌ /ÕÒ 0ÅÏÐÌÅɊ 
Card Party in cafeteria 
Sunday Eucharist: ɉ 4ÒÅÅ ÏÆ ,ÉÆÅȾ-ÅÍÏÒÉÁÌ &ÄɊ 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

 

Sunday Collection 
September 10 

 Envelope $ 5950.00 
Offertory  $   345.00 
Scholarship $ 273.00 

 

Please consider giving a percentage of whatever remains in 
your estate to the parish memorial endowment fund.  Bequests 
for the  parish should read “To the Most Rev. Michael  J. 
Bransfield, Bishop of Wheeling Charleston or his successors               
in office  for the exclusive use of St. Paul   Parish (or school)                  
in Weirton, WV” 

mailto:christyvalero@comcast.net
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcache4.asset-cache.net%2Fxc%2F88362877.jpg%3Fv%3D2%26c%3DIWSAsset%26k%3D2%26d%3Dr6pJxRZ1MYSxf4goOot2QsGnfvM_woA08wbwZ3RlQIIG-rrPVyxVjj2Ft4jE60Pt0&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thinkstockphotos.co.uk%2Fimage%
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fchristmas%2Fclipart%2FChristmas%2520Tree%2520Black%2520And%2520White%2520Clipart%252071715215407.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhalloween-art.com%2Fchristmas-tree-bl

